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For additional questions or concerns, email returntocampus@glenville.edu

ALL STUDENTS (returning and new) will be 
expected to have a PCR-based COVID-19 test 

completed with results no more than one 
week prior to arrival on campus if possible.

Students should contact GSC and will be 
engaged by Academic Success Center staff 
and faculty members to develop an online 
delivery schedule while they quarantine at 

home.

Students should proceed to campus on their 
scheduled day/time and will be required to 
take the GSC-administered antigen-based 

COVID-19 test upon arrival on campus.

All students will be screened for 
temperature and symptoms and will 

receive a GSC-administered antigen-based 
COVID-19 test.

The student may move into their
residence hall.

The student will be immediately directed to 
obtain a PCR-based test and quarantine until 

results are received. If confirmed positive, 
they must remain quarantined for 14 days*.

BEFORE ARRIVING UPON ARRIVAL THROUGHOUT THE SEMESTER

If results are POSITIVE:

If results are NEGATIVE:

If results are NEGATIVE:

If results are POSITIVE:

Beginning August 18 through November 
20, 3% of the campus population (students, 

faculty, and staff) identified by clusters based 
on department will be tested weekly with a 
GSC-administered antigen-based COVID-19 

test.

- Students, faculty, and staff will be notified 
in advance of the day, time, and location they 

must show up to be tested.

- Students not feeling well or experiencing ill 
symptoms will be screened by the campus 

nurse and, depending on the screening results, 
may be sent for testing.

- Any individual who tests positive will need 
to take a PCR-based COVID-19 test to confirm. 

Upon confirmation they will need to be 
quarantined.

The results of tests taken before arrival on 
campus should be shared with GSC in one

of two ways:

- Faxed or emailed by your healthcare provider 
to the Office of Admissions at (304) 462-0578 or 

admissions@glenville.edu

- Brought to campus upon returning

HOW TO SEND YOUR RESULTS:

*Students are permitted
to quarantine at home if preferred.

All students are urged to limit their movement as much as possible,
practice social distancing, and wear a mask where required.

Learn more about COVID-19 diagnostic testing here.


